
 
 

 

6th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

End of term arrangements 

We are fast approaching the end of the summer term but sadly this year the end of the school year 

will be very different.   

I understand this will be a disappointment to many, particularly those in Year 6 who are moving onto 

secondary school however the Year 6 children have their leavers’ hoodies and we will be presenting 

them with a Bible, kindly funded by St. Mary’s Church, and the Tetbury millennium medal from the 

Feoffees as reminders of their time at St. Mary’s. Mrs Lee is putting together a video of memories 

that will be made available to children and their families and the Year 6 staff will be planning some 

fun activities in their ‘bubbles’ to celebrate the end of term.  

Mrs Lewis awards 

The teachers will be awarding the Mrs Lewis awards this year. We will be producing a video 

announcing the winners and explaining why these children have been chosen for the award. We are 

proud of all the St. Mary’s children and I know that there are many children who could be chosen for 

the Mrs Lewis awards, but unfortunately the teachers can only choose one from their class. I am sure 

everyone will enjoy congratulating those who do receive the award this year.  

Reports 

Reports will be sent out to parents this week. Children who are in Year R, Year 1 and Year 6 who 

are currently attending school will bring home a paper copy. All other reports will be sent 

electronically.   

The reports have been written based on the evidence teachers have from September to March. If 

you have any questions about your child’s report please email the school office on adming@st-

marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk.  

Atlas Camps 

Atlas Camps will be running over the summer holidays from Tuesday 21st July to August 28th. 

Booking is open to all and can be made via the Atlas Camps website - atlascamps.co.uk. Some of the 

days are already sold out so please don’t delay in making your reservations if you require child care 

over the summer.  

September 2020 

The Government have produced their guidance for the full opening of schools in September. The 

Governors and I will be planning for this over the summer and I will keep parents informed about 

how the full opening of our school will be managed in the Autumn.  

Term ends for all pupils at 1.15pm on Friday 17th July and we plan to reopen for all pupils on 

September 3rd 2020.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Woolley, Headteacher. 
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